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DATE:		  March 16, 2020
	
TO:		  Member Credit Unions		

FROM:		 Larry Eisenhauer, President/CEO

RE:		  Annual Meeting & Upcoming Events Announcement

In just a week’s time, we’ve all witnessed the extraordinary measures taken to contain and control the 
COVID-19 situation. Effective March 15, 2020, the CDC, in accordance with its guidance for large events and 
mass gatherings, is recommending that for the next 8 weeks, organizers (whether groups or individuals) can-
cel or postpone in-person events that consist of 50 people or more throughout the United States.

As such, Millennium Corporate will be postponing all scheduled events, including the Nosh & Network’s in 
Lincoln, NE, and Billings, MT, as well as the 2020 Annual Meeting.

For those that had planned to attend the Annual Meeting, please contact The InterContinental Kansas City at 
the Plaza at your earliest opportunity to cancel your hotel reservations. The reservation toll-free number is 
866.856.9717. 

In addition to the postponement of events, Millennium Corporate has announced an employee travel halt 
until at least the end of April. This timeframe may be adjusted and we will keep you informed of additional 
health and safety measures until regular business activity returns to normal.


